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Issue Date: September 21st, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of our efforts in re-sourcing a component used in a finished good that you have 
purchased from Littelfuse in the past. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• We will be changing the source of the stud used in the junction block JBPT5N01ZXB. 

• The current stud supplier, one who had supplied this component since before Littelfuse’s 
acquisition of Cole Hersee, is one that no longer meets the production or commercial 
requirements to supply to Littelfuse. 

• The proposed supplier of this component is one who already supplies similar products to 
Littelfuse today. 

• This will occur as a running change; shipments utilizing the new component are expected by 
end of Q1 2021. 

• No actions are required on your part. This vendor transition will not result in a change in fit, 
form, or function. 


